
May 6th, 1922.

Henry R. Flett, Esq.,
O/o. Taylor-Forbes Company, 
Toronto, Ont.

Dear Sir:-

Your letter ma ices a very valuable 
suggestion a~d I think there is 
favour of the establishment of 
shall rive it consideration and 
we may be able to arrange 
intfieated.

much to say in 
such a camp. I 
perhaps by next year 

something alone: the lines 
I am very glad you wrote to

»

me.
t

Yours faithfully,

Principal.
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